
Support for Outreach to Haiti 

Education Program 
 

We are sending representatives from OLOL to visit Outreach to 

Haiti this summer (they depart July 25) and would like to send 

backpacks for the education program there.  
 

Over the past 10 years, OLOL has responded amazingly well to this 

call of support. The Haitian people involved in the scholarship 

program are so grateful for our parish’s generous donations. They 

currently have over 200 students in their scholarship program and 

each one needs a backpack for the start of school in September. We 

will take as many as we can on our trip.

 
 

 
 

If you are able to donate any backpacks, please 

bring them anytime from July 14 - July 22 and 

leave them in the marked box in the meeting 

room hallway after any of the Masses.  

Mesi Ampil (Thank you very much)! 
 

 


